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All charges for educational visits or special events which involve external 
providers, organised by the school, are voluntary and no one should be 
excluded from participation in any of these events on financial grounds. 
However these visits and events can only continue at the present level on the 
basis of receiving voluntary contributions from parents/carers. Children in 
receipt of free school meals are also entitled to free board and lodging on 
residential trips. However, this would amount to approximately 10% of the 
overall costs. As a school, we always subsidise residential visits by more than 
10% per child. The Headteacher will be available to see any parent/carer 
experiencing difficulty in offering a voluntary contribution in order that a 
solution may be found. 

Together with friends, families and community we care for ourselves, each 
other, our school and our world. 
Everyone has access to a broad, balanced and stimulating curriculum, 
whatever their gender, race, ethnicity or ability. 
Achieving our best is what we aim for every day we come to school. 
More independence makes better learners and helps us to become good 

citizens. 
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